
   

 

 
   

  

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick and Housebound: If you know of anyone who is unable to get to Mass and would like Communion at home, 
contact Fr David or Angela Fairbrother 544146 for St Albans or Anne & Peter Rochford, 674234 for St Hugh’s. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
 

Those Who Have Died   
Please remember Isabel Cotton, Ron (Patrick) Joseph 
O’Reilly, Nobby Clark & Mary Kelly in your prayers. Isabel’s 
funeral is at St Hugh’s on Wednesday 22nd August at 
12.30pm, Ron’s funeral is at St Alban’s on Thursday 23rd 
August at 1.00pm, Nobby’s funeral is at The Church on 
Oakwood on Wednesday 5th September at 10.00am & 
Mary’s funeral is at St Alban’s also on Wednesday 5th 
September at 1.00pm.  Please keep the families in your 
prayers at this difficult time. 
 

For Those Being Baptised  
Congratulations to Elissa-Faith, Lilliah-Rohz and Josie-Marie 
Trueman who will be baptized at St Alban’s Church on Sunday 
19th July. Also, to Isabelle Alyse Murphy who will be baptised 
on Saturday 25th August. Our prayers and best wishes go to 
both families.   

 
Joseph in a Week 
If you wish to be part of this production, please complete the 
form, at the back of church, with your name and whether you 
want a chorus/background role, or whether you don’t mind a 
solo (and do you have a particular part in mind) Or whether 
you want to be part of the stage crew (making things / painting 
/ backstage etc).  
 

Rehearsals: Tues 28th till Fri 31st August 3.30pm till 7pm 
(bring packed tea/snacks) Saturday 1st Sept 10am till 4pm 
Show Date: Sunday 2nd Sept at 2pm in St Alban’s Church 
 

 

Hope Centre Food Bank 
Now the children have broken up for the summer, there will be 
many families who will find it difficult to feed their families, 
whilst the children are at home for every meal. The Hope 
Centre food bank is asking for your support as there will be 
greater demand at this time. Please see the list of food items 
requested at the back of the Church. 
 

 

WHAT IS HAPPENING IN SEPTEMBER 2018? 
 

Heritage Weekend 
Come and find out about the 18th Century Ockbrook Moravian 
Settlement through the centuries on September 8th - 9th 2018 
at the Ockbrook Moravian Settlement, Derbyshire DE72 3RJ. 
With music, exhibitions, tours, refreshments and much more. 
Something for all the family. Opening times. Saturday 
10.00am to 4.00pm Sunday 12.00 to 4.00pm. You are also 
very welcome to join the congregation for worship, 11.00am, 
Sunday 9th September. 
 

Derby Deanery Baptism Programme 
Thinking of having your child baptized in the near future at St 
Alban’s or St Hugh’s? You will be asked to attend an evening 
of Preparation on the Derby Deanery Baptism Programme. 
Please ask Fr David for a form so that you can be invited to 
one of the evenings. The next evening of preparation will take 
place at St Alban’s on Tuesday 25th September at 7.30pm. 
More information is available on the Church notice boards. 
 
 

Chair Based Exercise 
Join a local activity session to improve your strength and 
coordination. Wednesday mornings from 10 to 11am at St 
Hugh’s Church Hall, Borrowash. £4 per session. For more 
information and to book a place contact Teri on 07531 995822.  
 

 

OTHER NEWS 
“Still the Same People”  
A Diocesan Day for people involved with dementia and its care 
– Saturday October 6th. SPANNED is seeking to set up a 
strategy in the diocese to support people living with dementia 
and those who care for them. There will be a special Diocesan 
Day for anyone who would like to be involved in this work or 
has any reason to think they might benefit from it at Our Lady 
of Lourdes Parish Centre, Uttoxeter Road., Mickleover, DE3 
9GE, on Saturday October 6th from 11.00am to 3.00pm. 
Please bring a packed lunch. Drinks will be provided. Please 
contact Fr. Frank Daly if you would like to attend: 
hinckleypriory@gmail.com    
 

Plan to Settle a Refugee Family from Syria in Derby 
Exciting news!  The Syrian Refugee Sponsorship project now 
has enough parish based support to become the Derby 
Deanery Community Sponsorship Project.  If you would like to 
know more, email Lis Martin (lisjmartin@aol.com) or visit 
www.resetuk.org.  And keep checking your parish newsletter 
for further updates. 
 

Information for the Diocesan Website  
Fr. Kevin Athaide would be grateful to receive contributions of 
text and photos from clergy and parishioners from around the 
Diocese, which he will upload to the Diocesan Website. Your 
contributions might include such things as homilies, 
reflections, summaries of parish events, interesting and 
beneficial quotes from various sources (well-referenced 
please, for data-protection reasons). All contributions will 
appear in the 'news' and 'blog' sections of the website. The 
idea behind this invitation is to give the Diocesan Website a 
broader vision. Please forward information too: 
kataide@sapo.pt  
 
Youth 2000 Walsingham Summer Festival:  
This is a great opportunity for young Catholic adults to meet 
one another to grow in their faith, and to have a fun time.  It is 
quite acceptable to attend for just one day from 23-27 August 

For further details please visit www.youth2000.org 
 

Summer Accommodation in Central London 
This summer, Allen Hall Seminary in Chelsea will be offering 
comfortable rooms in central London during the August. They 
have a beautiful quiet garden and a chapel on site. Rooms 
from £50 per night (including breakfast). For more information 
please email: allenhall@rcdow.org.uk Telephone: 020 7349 
5600 (option 0) 
 
Rosary Rally: 
The annual Rosary Rally will be held at Mount St Bernard  
Abbey, Leicestershire LE67 5UL on Sunday 26th August, to 
pray for World Peace and Young People.  Fr Denis 
Geoghegan is the main celebrated. The rally commences with 
Mass at 2pm, after which there will be a break for 
refreshments, picnics etc.  The second part of the rally will 
continue at 4pm and will consist of crowning the statue of Our 
Lady, a procession with rosary and hymns, followed by the 
blessing of the sick and Benediction of the Blessed 
Sacrament.   It is advisable to bring a folding chair or stool and 
your picnic.  For more information email: 
anne.gartland@yahoo.co.uk  or see the poster at the back of 
church.  All are welcome to attend. 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 

 

http://www.youth2000.org/
mailto:anne.gartland@yahoo.co.uk


 

 

 
      
           

               

 
 

 

    
 

 

 
 

                  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week (20th Week in Ordinary Time) 
 

Saturday   

   
18th       6.30pm Mass Oakwood Mary & Tom Noonan RIP 

Sunday  19th       9.00am Mass St Hugh’s The People of the Parish 

  10.30am Mass St Alban’s Brian Walker's Intentions 

Monday  
St Bernard 

20th 9.15am Mass St Alban’s Ettie Beech RIP 

Tuesday  
St Pius X 

21st  No Mass   

Wednesday  
Queenship of Mary 22nd 

9.30am Mass St Hugh’s John Clewes RIP 

12.30pm 
Funeral 
Service 

St Hugh’s Funeral Service for Isobel Colton RIP 

Thursday  
St Rose of Lima 23rd 1.00pm 

Funeral 
Mass 

St Alban’s 
Funeral Mass for  
Ron (Patrick) Joseph O’Reilly RIP 

Friday     
St Bartholomew 

24th 9.30am Mass St Hugh’s Len & Teresa Indyk 

Saturday  
 

25th 6.30pm Mass Oakwood Michael McArdle RIP 

Sunday  
 

26th 9.00am Mass St Hugh’s Frazer McDermott RIP 

 
 

 10.30am Mass St Alban’s Mgr James Hargreaves 
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St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden 
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 6ET                               www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

The Church on Oakwood 
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, Derby, DE21 2DF                        www.thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash   
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                                  
www.sthughborrowash.org.uk 

 

Contact 
Post:   St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
           Derby, DE21 6ET 

Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk 
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 

Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain  
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s: Sue Brown 673 066 
Oakwood: Mary Wood 820 319 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 
 

 
 
 

   

   

   

 

Hospital 
If someone is in 
Hospital who would 
like a visit please let          
Fr David know or: 
 

Royal Derby Hospital: 
Urgent 01332340131 
 

London Road Hospital: 

Fr Mark 01332574474 
 

Nuffield Hospital: 

Fr John 01332343777 
 

Kingsway Hospital: 
Fr Ka Fai 01332514107 
 

 
 SANCTUARY LAMPS: 

 
The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns for  
Mary Noonan RIP.  Please keep her in your 
prayers. 
 
 

Welcomers for weekend 25th/26th August 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Beckie Downing Wyn Hinks 

St Alban’s 10.30 am Kath Leach Louise Franik 
Readers for weekend 25th/26th August 
Oakwood 6.30 pm Sandra Endsor Steve Beech 

St Hugh’s 9.00 am Margaret Burns  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Lizzie Hopkins Mark Booton 

Counters St Alban’s A&C Wilson  

Cleaners  St Hugh’s Mary Verissimo  

Flowers St Hugh’s  Volunteer  
 
 
 
 

 

 

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Oakwood: Reading & prayers: p356, Preface p 23,  
Eucharistic Prayer II p 33.  

St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book - Part 2: 

Readings p 63, Preface p 8, Eucharistic Prayer II p 13 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 
St Hugh’s: By appointment 
St Alban’s: By appointment 
 
 
Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament: 
  
No Adoration this week 
 

http://www.stalbansderby.org.uk/
http://www.thechurchonoakwood.org/
mailto:deacon.jcv@gmail.com

